From: Sean Garland <GarlandS@SherwoodOregon.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 6:53 PM
To: SGGA Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 4127A

Hello - I am writing in support of HB 4127A, which will provide increased transparency and accountability in
the process of selecting qualified consultants.

This bill will provide better access and competition in the selection process, promote government efficiency,
and make better use of taxpayer dollars.

Please consider supporting this bill, and help cities like mine make the best possible selection for our
constituents.

Thanks,

Sean Garland

City Councilor

City of Sherwood

garlands@sherwoodoregon.gov
https://www.facebook.com/CityCouncilorSeanGarland/
(619) 865-6108
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